
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION 
 
The Brentwood Union Free School District/BOCES does not discriminate 

on the basis of an individual’s actual or perceived race, color, national 

origin, disability, sex, including sexual harassment and/or sexual violence, 

ethnic group/ethnicity, weight, religion, religious practice, gender identity 

and sexual orientation, including heterosexuality, homosexuality, 

bisexuality, asexuality, creed, marital status, military status, veteran status, 

genetic information, domestic violence, victim status, or any other basis 

prohibited by federal and /or New York State non-discrimination laws in 

employment or in its programs and activities.  The District provides equal 

access to community and youth organizations. 

 
Inquiries regarding the District’s non-discrimination policies should be 
directed to: 
 
Dr. Monique Darrisaw-Akil and Dr. Aurelia L. Henriquez, Title IX 
Compliance Officers 
52 Third Avenue 
Brentwood, NY  11717 
Phone: (631) 434-2115 or (631) 434-2496 
 


